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Update regarding the Salary Schedule: 
 
The salary schedule systemwide committee will meet again this Friday, May 11th.  So far, the 
committee has determined to look at both short-term fixes and long-term solutions.  The 
committee will create a short-term fix – to recommend changes to the currently-unused salary 
schedule – during the early part of the summer, using recommendations from other colleges.  Of 
particular note are the colleges around the country deemed to be “peers” to the ones in the state 
of Nevada. 
 
Year-End Review of Actions 
 
Number of Online Votes, Ag 11 through My 12: 6 
 
Participation by Member 
Frank Daniels:  6 
Kathlene Ewing: 1 
Jim Fitzgerald: 3 
Jon Licht:  6 
Greg Molyneux: 0 
Brandy Nielsen: 6 
Scott Nielsen:  0 
Connie Zeller:  0 
 
Professional development requests were heard. 
The website was updated regularly. 
The chair attended two meetings (so far) of the systemwide salary committee. 
 
Ongoing Position Regarding Professional Development Money:  As is the case at the state’s 
largest college, CSN, and at other colleges, the C&B committee should handle all funding, rather 
than splitting it up by department or to other funding sources. 
 


